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WESTERN DISTRICT ANNOUNCMENTS AND DEADLINES: 

Feb. 2
Calling for WD Certified Teacher of the Year Nominations:   Amy Wang, our Certification Chair, has asked for your nominations for Western District Certified Teacher of the Year.   Please send them to Amy at artofpianoplaying@gmail.com. The Board will be taking a vote on these nominations at its February Board meeting, and the teacher of the year will be honored at our May luncheon.

Feb. 3

Connie Anderson, NCTM & Cedarville University Pedagogy Students
Wed.

“Enhancing Teaching Effectiveness Through an Understanding of Our



Students’ Learning Styles”


Location:  Cedarville University, Dixon Ministry Center Recital Hall

(see our Yearbook, pg. 7)

Time:  10 a.m.  (note:  Board Meeting at 8:45 a.m.)

Feb. 5

Deadline for WD Student Recital, Feb. 14
Please mail your performer lists to Program Chairman: 

Virginia Oost, NCTM 



Address:  116 Croskey Blvd., Medway, OH  45341 
Feb. 14
WD Winter Student Recital, 2:30 p.m.

Sunday
Epiphany Lutheran Church, 6430 Far Hills Ave., Centerville, OH
Feb. 15
Deadline for WD Student Composition Contest
Feb. 16
Deadline for May/June MDP

“Congratulations” to our newly MTNA Certified Teacher of Music (NCTM) as of December, 2015:   Sonya Szabo-Reynolds
Board Positions Open:  This is the year we will be voting in new officers for a two-year term.  If you are interested in serving on our Board, please contact one of our Immediate Past Presidents, Dr. Jenny Cruz,  jcruz@centralstate.edu or Sonya Szabo-Reynolds, NCTM, szabo.reynolds@sbcglobal.net.  They are currently developing a slate of candidates for the open positions, so please give this your serious consideration.  It is fun to get involved in the inner workings of our prestigious organization, and you will reap many rewards!

MTNA ANNOUNCEMENTS:

As a reminder, this year’s conference will take place at the Grand Hyatt in 

San Antonio, Texas, April 2 - 6.  Register before February 3 (almost here!) to receive your member discount.      See conference details on the MTNA website:  https://members.mtna.org/conference2016/index.html.

Hotel conference rates will be available until March 9 or until all rooms set aside for the conference are reserved, whichever comes first.  Refer to the group block Music Teachers National Association.  You may make reservation on-line or by calling toll-free (888) 421-1442.  DO NOT use the previously published 855 area code number. 

MENTORING ENCOURAGED:      MTNA asks us to *“think again and again” about our role as mentors.  It may be:  mentoring a fellow MTNA colleague in obtaining certification, mentoring a college student in starting a teaching career, mentoring a prospective MTNA member, or mentoring state and local leaders.

I sincerely hope you have had a great start to the New Year and as MTNA says:

“… a new year, a fresh start, and a time for resolutions, reassessments and *refreshments.”         

“INSPIRE THE DESIRE TO ASPIRE”

Kathleen A. Husko, President

OhioMTA – Western District
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